
NOTICE OF BOARD POSITION VACANCY 
 

An Opportunity to Serve Your Community 
 

BLACK CANYON CITY WATER IMPROVEMENT DISTRICT 

 

Many of you may be aware that long-time Black Canyon City resident Mary Brown recently 

passed away. Mary was the second longest serving member of your Water Board.  Of course all 

Board positions are critical to the District and must be filled at the earliest opportunity by a 

registered voter living within, or owning property within, the District.  

 

Each Board member represents ALL the Owner/Users and his or her first priority is to safeguard 

the Owner/Users’ interests. They should be attentive to the input of all Owner/Users, should have 

NO self-interests, should be actively involved in customer relations, and should be in frequent 

contact with Management  

 

The available Board position is the one called “At-Large”. The primary responsibility of this 

position is safeguarding the best interests of Owner/Users. He or she will be expected faithfully 

attend meetings and become familiar with issues by preparing ahead for meetings. 

 

If you are interested, please submit a resume by February 11, 2010 for Board consideration at 

their next regular meeting (February 18, 2010). It should emphasize the experience that you 

believe might aid you in fulfilling the duties of the job outlined above. Attendance at the 

February Board meeting will be necessary.  

 

Posted: 1/23/10 

 


